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Office Rep. Paul Seaton

No Change, 
127, 49%

Eliminated, 
42, 16%

Significantly 
Decreased, 

89, 35%

Question 1: Do you think oil and gas tax credits should be 
significantly decreased or eliminated for oil and gas companies 

in Alaska?

No Change Eliminated Significantly Decreased

No, 172, 
67%

Yes, 86, 
33%

Question 2: Should oil and gas 
production taxes increase for 

companies in Alaska?

No Yes

From District 31, 
27, 16%

Not from District 31, 
145, 84%

Location of "No" 
respondents

From 
District 31, 

68, 79%

Not from 
District 31, 

18, 21%

Location of  "Yes" 
respondents
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